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Wednesday 11.12.2019

Notice of Press Conference (updated)

On Thursday 12 December 2019, at 11.30, in the Holy See Press Office, Via della Conciliazione 54, a press
conference will be held for the presentation of the Message for the 53rd World Day of Peace, to be held on 1
January 2020.

The speakers will be:

- His Eminence Cardinal Peter Kodwo Appiah Turkson, prefect of the Dicastery for Promoting Integral Human
Development;

- The Reverend Bruno Marie Duffé, secretary of the same Dicastery;

- Professor Gabriella Gambino, under-secretary of the Section for Life of the Dicastery for the Laity, Family and
Life.

 


